
NOTICE OF MEETING 
BOARD OF TRUSTEES, ST. PETERSBURG COLLEGE 

The Board of Trustees of St. Petersburg College will hold a Special Board Meeting 
November 12, 2024 at the St. Petersburg College EpiCenter, Collaborative Labs, 
13805 58th Street, Clearwater, FL. The meeting will be held for the purpose of considering 
routine business of the College; however, there are no rules being presented for adoption or 
amendment at this meeting. Directly following the Special meeting will be a Board 
Workshop. 

A copy of the agenda may be obtained within seven (7) days of the meeting on the SPC 
Board of Trustees website at www.spcollege.edu, or by calling the Board Clerk, 
Rebecca Brown, at (727) 341-3241.

Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person 
requiring special accommodations to participate in this meeting is asked to advise the 
agency five business days before the meeting by contacting the Board Clerk at 
727-341-3241. If you are planning to attend the meeting and are hearing impaired, 
please contact the agency five business days before the meeting by calling 
727-791-2422 (V/TTY) or 727-474-1907 (VP).

http://www.spcollege.edu/



